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Hands-On Time Series Analysis with R
With more than 200 practical recipes, this book helps you perform data analysis with R quickly and
efficiently. The R language provides everything you need to do statistical work, but its structure can
be difficult to master. This collection of concise, task-oriented recipes makes you productive with R
immediately, with solutions ranging from basic tasks to input and output, general statistics, graphics,
and linear regression. Each recipe addresses a specific problem, with a discussion that explains the
solution and offers insight into how it works. If you’re a beginner, R Cookbook will help get you
started. If you’re an experienced data programmer, it will jog your memory and expand your horizons.
You’ll get the job done faster and learn more about R in the process. Create vectors, handle variables,
and perform other basic functions Input and output data Tackle data structures such as matrices, lists,
factors, and data frames Work with probability, probability distributions, and random variables
Calculate statistics and confidence intervals, and perform statistical tests Create a variety of graphic
displays Build statistical models with linear regressions and analysis of variance (ANOVA) Explore
advanced statistical techniques, such as finding clusters in your data "Wonderfully readable, R Cookbook
serves not only as a solutions manual of sorts, but as a truly enjoyable way to explore the R
language—one practical example at a time."—Jeffrey Ryan, software consultant and R package author

Getting Started with RStudio
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Explore and implement deep learning to solve various real-world problems using modern R libraries such
as TensorFlow, MXNet, H2O, and Deepnet Key Features Understand deep learning algorithms and
architectures using R and determine which algorithm is best suited for a specific problem Improve models
using parameter tuning, feature engineering, and ensembling Apply advanced neural network models such as
deep autoencoders and generative adversarial networks (GANs) across different domains Book Description
Deep learning enables efficient and accurate learning from a massive amount of data. This book will help
you overcome a number of challenges using various deep learning algorithms and architectures with R
programming. This book starts with a brief overview of machine learning and deep learning and how to
build your first neural network. You’ll understand the architecture of various deep learning algorithms
and their applicable fields, learn how to build deep learning models, optimize hyperparameters, and
evaluate model performance. Various deep learning applications in image processing, natural language
processing (NLP), recommendation systems, and predictive analytics will also be covered. Later chapters
will show you how to tackle recognition problems such as image recognition and signal detection,
programmatically summarize documents, conduct topic modeling, and forecast stock market prices. Toward
the end of the book, you will learn the common applications of GANs and how to build a face generation
model using them. Finally, you’ll get to grips with using reinforcement learning and deep reinforcement
learning to solve various real-world problems. By the end of this deep learning book, you will be able
to build and deploy your own deep learning applications using appropriate frameworks and algorithms.
What you will learn Design a feedforward neural network to see how the activation function computes an
output Create an image recognition model using convolutional neural networks (CNNs) Prepare data, decide
hidden layers and neurons and train your model with the backpropagation algorithm Apply text cleaning
techniques to remove uninformative text using NLP Build, train, and evaluate a GAN model for face
generation Understand the concept and implementation of reinforcement learning in R Who this book is for
This book is for data scientists, machine learning engineers, and deep learning developers who are
familiar with machine learning and are looking to enhance their knowledge of deep learning using
practical examples. Anyone interested in increasing the efficiency of their machine learning
applications and exploring various options in R will also find this book useful. Basic knowledge of
machine learning techniques and working knowledge of the R programming language is expected.

Learning R
There are many excellent R resources for visualization, data science, and package development. Hundreds
of scattered vignettes, web pages, and forums explain how to use R in particular domains. But little has
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been written on how to simply make R work effectively—until now. This hands-on book teaches novices and
experienced R users how to write efficient R code. Drawing on years of experience teaching R courses,
authors Colin Gillespie and Robin Lovelace provide practical advice on a range of topics—from optimizing
the set-up of RStudio to leveraging C++—that make this book a useful addition to any R user’s bookshelf.
Academics, business users, and programmers from a wide range of backgrounds stand to benefit from the
guidance in Efficient R Programming. Get advice for setting up an R programming environment Explore
general programming concepts and R coding techniques Understand the ingredients of an efficient R
workflow Learn how to efficiently read and write data in R Dive into data carpentry—the vital skill for
cleaning raw data Optimize your code with profiling, standard tricks, and other methods Determine your
hardware capabilities for handling R computation Maximize the benefits of collaborative R programming
Accelerate your transition from R hacker to R programmer

Using R for Introductory Statistics
Turn your R code into packages that others can easily download and use. This practical book shows you
how to bundle reusable R functions, sample data, and documentation together by applying author Hadley
Wickham’s package development philosophy. In the process, you’ll work with devtools, roxygen, and
testthat, a set of R packages that automate common development tasks. Devtools encapsulates best
practices that Hadley has learned from years of working with this programming language. Ideal for
developers, data scientists, and programmers with various backgrounds, this book starts you with the
basics and shows you how to improve your package writing over time. You’ll learn to focus on what you
want your package to do, rather than think about package structure. Learn about the most useful
components of an R package, including vignettes and unit tests Automate anything you can, taking
advantage of the years of development experience embodied in devtools Get tips on good style, such as
organizing functions into files Streamline your development process with devtools Learn the best way to
submit your package to the Comprehensive R Archive Network (CRAN) Learn from a well-respected member of
the R community who created 30 R packages, including ggplot2, dplyr, and tidyr

Advanced R
The Book of R is a comprehensive, beginner-friendly guide to R, the world’s most popular programming
language for statistical analysis. Even if you have no programming experience and little more than a
grounding in the basics of mathematics, you’ll find everything you need to begin using R effectively for
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statistical analysis. You’ll start with the basics, like how to handle data and write simple programs,
before moving on to more advanced topics, like producing statistical summaries of your data and
performing statistical tests and modeling. You’ll even learn how to create impressive data
visualizations with R’s basic graphics tools and contributed packages, like ggplot2 and ggvis, as well
as interactive 3D visualizations using the rgl package. Dozens of hands-on exercises (with downloadable
solutions) take you from theory to practice, as you learn: *The fundamentals of programming in R,
including how to write data frames, create functions, and use variables, statements, and loops
*Statistical concepts like exploratory data analysis, probabilities, hypothesis tests, and regression
modeling, and how to execute them in R *How to access R’s thousands of functions, libraries, and data
sets *How to draw valid and useful conclusions from your data *How to create publication-quality
graphics of your results Combining detailed explanations with real-world examples and exercises, this
book will provide you with a solid understanding of both statistics and the depth of R’s functionality.
Make The Book of R your doorway into the growing world of data analysis.

Programming Skills for Data Science
Learn how to write R code with fewer bugs. The problem with programming is that you are always one typo
away from writing something silly. Likewise with data analysis, a small mistake in your model can lead
to a big mistake in your results. Combining the two disciplines means that it is all too easy for a
missed minus sign to generate a false prediction that you don’t spot until it’s too late. Testing is the
only way to be sure that your code, and your results, are correct. Testing R Code teaches you how to
perform development-time testing using the testthat package, allowing you to ensure that your code works
as intended. The book also teaches run-time testing using the assertive package; enabling your users to
correctly run your code. After beginning with an introduction to testing in R, the book explores more
advanced cases such as integrating tests into R packages; testing code that accesses databases; testing
C++ code with Rcpp; and testing graphics. Each topic is explained with real-world examples, and has
accompanying exercises for readers to practise their skills — only a small amount of experience with R
is needed to get started!

The Book of R
Geospatial health data are essential to inform public health and policy. These data can be used to
quantify disease burden, understand geographic and temporal patterns, identify risk factors, and measure
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inequalities. Geospatial Health Data: Modeling and Visualization with R-INLA and Shiny describes spatial
and spatio-temporal statistical methods and visualization techniques to analyze georeferenced health
data in R. The book covers the following topics: Manipulate and transform point, areal, and raster data,
Bayesian hierarchical models for disease mapping using areal and geostatistical data, Fit and interpret
spatial and spatio-temporal models with the Integrated Nested Laplace Approximations (INLA) and the
Stochastic Partial Differential Equation (SPDE) approaches, Create interactive and static visualizations
such as disease maps and time plots, Reproducible R Markdown reports, interactive dashboards, and Shiny
web applications that facilitate the communication of insights to collaborators and policy makers. The
book features fully reproducible examples of several disease and environmental applications using realworld data such as malaria in The Gambia, cancer in Scotland and USA, and air pollution in Spain.
Examples in the book focus on health applications, but the approaches covered are also applicable to
other fields that use georeferenced data including epidemiology, ecology, demography or criminology. The
book provides clear descriptions of the R code for data importing, manipulation, modeling and
visualization, as well as the interpretation of the results. This ensures contents are fully
reproducible and accessible for students, researchers and practitioners.

Data Science in Education Using R
R Markdown: The Definitive Guide is the first official book authored by the core R Markdown developers
that provides a comprehensive and accurate reference to the R Markdown ecosystem. With R Markdown, you
can easily create reproducible data analysis reports, presentations, dashboards, interactive
applications, books, dissertations, websites, and journal articles, while enjoying the simplicity of
Markdown and the great power of R and other languages. In this book, you will learn Basics: Syntax of
Markdown and R code chunks, how to generate figures and tables, and how to use other computing languages
Built-in output formats of R Markdown: PDF/HTML/Word/RTF/Markdown documents and
ioslides/Slidy/Beamer/PowerPoint presentations Extensions and applications: Dashboards, Tufte handouts,
xaringan/reveal.js presentations, websites, books, journal articles, and interactive tutorials Advanced
topics: Parameterized reports, HTML widgets, document templates, custom output formats, and Shiny
documents. Yihui Xie is a software engineer at RStudio. He has authored and co-authored several R
packages, including knitr, rmarkdown, bookdown, blogdown, shiny, xaringan, and animation. He has
published three other books, Dynamic Documents with R and knitr, bookdown: Authoring Books and Technical
Documents with R Markdown, and blogdown: Creating Websites with R Markdown. J.J. Allaire is the founder
of RStudio and the creator of the RStudio IDE. He is an author of several packages in the R Markdown
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ecosystem including rmarkdown, flexdashboard, learnr, and radix. Garrett Grolemund is the co-author of R
for Data Science and author of Hands-On Programming with R. He wrote the lubridate R package and works
for RStudio as an advocate who trains engineers to do data science with R and the Tidyverse.

Hands-On Programming with R
John Chambers turns his attention to R, the enormously successful open-source system based on the S
language. His book guides the reader through programming with R, beginning with simple interactive use
and progressing by gradual stages, starting with simple functions. More advanced programming techniques
can be added as needed, allowing users to grow into software contributors, benefiting their careers and
the community. R packages provide a powerful mechanism for contributions to be organized and
communicated. This is the only advanced programming book on R, written by the author of the S language
from which R evolved.

R Packages
Hands-on Machine Learning with R provides a practical and applied approach to learning and developing
intuition into today’s most popular machine learning methods. This book serves as a practitioner’s guide
to the machine learning process and is meant to help the reader learn to apply the machine learning
stack within R, which includes using various R packages such as glmnet, h2o, ranger, xgboost, keras, and
others to effectively model and gain insight from their data. The book favors a hands-on approach,
providing an intuitive understanding of machine learning concepts through concrete examples and just a
little bit of theory. Throughout this book, the reader will be exposed to the entire machine learning
process including feature engineering, resampling, hyperparameter tuning, model evaluation, and
interpretation. The reader will be exposed to powerful algorithms such as regularized regression, random
forests, gradient boosting machines, deep learning, generalized low rank models, and more! By favoring a
hands-on approach and using real word data, the reader will gain an intuitive understanding of the
architectures and engines that drive these algorithms and packages, understand when and how to tune the
various hyperparameters, and be able to interpret model results. By the end of this book, the reader
should have a firm grasp of R’s machine learning stack and be able to implement a systematic approach
for producing high quality modeling results. Features: · Offers a practical and applied introduction to
the most popular machine learning methods. · Topics covered include feature engineering, resampling,
deep learning and more. · Uses a hands-on approach and real world data.
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Beginning R
Build efficient forecasting models using traditional time series models and machine learning algorithms.
Key Features Perform time series analysis and forecasting using R packages such as Forecast and h2o
Develop models and find patterns to create visualizations using the TSstudio and plotly packages Master
statistics and implement time-series methods using examples mentioned Book Description Time series
analysis is the art of extracting meaningful insights from, and revealing patterns in, time series data
using statistical and data visualization approaches. These insights and patterns can then be utilized to
explore past events and forecast future values in the series. This book explores the basics of time
series analysis with R and lays the foundations you need to build forecasting models. You will learn how
to preprocess raw time series data and clean and manipulate data with packages such as stats, lubridate,
xts, and zoo. You will analyze data and extract meaningful information from it using both descriptive
statistics and rich data visualization tools in R such as the TSstudio, plotly, and ggplot2 packages.
The later section of the book delves into traditional forecasting models such as time series linear
regression, exponential smoothing (Holt, Holt-Winter, and more) and Auto-Regressive Integrated Moving
Average (ARIMA) models with the stats and forecast packages. You'll also cover advanced time series
regression models with machine learning algorithms such as Random Forest and Gradient Boosting Machine
using the h2o package. By the end of this book, you will have the skills needed to explore your data,
identify patterns, and build a forecasting model using various traditional and machine learning methods.
What you will learn Visualize time series data and derive better insights Explore auto-correlation and
master statistical techniques Use time series analysis tools from the stats, TSstudio, and forecast
packages Explore and identify seasonal and correlation patterns Work with different time series formats
in R Explore time series models such as ARIMA, Holt-Winters, and more Evaluate high-performance
forecasting solutions Who this book is for Hands-On Time Series Analysis with R is ideal for data
analysts, data scientists, and all R developers who are looking to perform time series analysis to
predict outcomes effectively. A basic knowledge of statistics is required; some knowledge in R is
expected, but not mandatory.

R Cookbook
Introduces deep learning systems using the powerful Keras library and its R language interface. The book
builds your understanding of deep learning through intuitive explanations and practical examples.
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Metaprogramming in R
Learn how to manipulate functions and expressions to modify how the R language interprets itself. This
book is an introduction to metaprogramming in the R language, so you will write programs to manipulate
other programs. Metaprogramming in R shows you how to treat code as data that you can generate, analyze,
or modify. R is a very high-level language where all operations are functions and all functions are data
that can be manipulated. This book shows you how to leverage R's natural flexibility in how function
calls and expressions are evaluated, to create small domain-specific languages to extend R within the R
language itself. What You'll Learn Find out about the anatomy of a function in R Look inside a function
call Work with R expressions and environments Manipulate expressions in R Use substitutions Who This
Book Is For Those with at least some experience with R and certainly for those with experience in other
programming languages.

Testing R Code
Utilize R to uncover hidden patterns in your Big Data About This Book Perform computational analyses on
Big Data to generate meaningful results Get a practical knowledge of R programming language while
working on Big Data platforms like Hadoop, Spark, H2O and SQL/NoSQL databases, Explore fast, streaming,
and scalable data analysis with the most cutting-edge technologies in the market Who This Book Is For
This book is intended for Data Analysts, Scientists, Data Engineers, Statisticians, Researchers, who
want to integrate R with their current or future Big Data workflows. It is assumed that readers have
some experience in data analysis and understanding of data management and algorithmic processing of
large quantities of data, however they may lack specific skills related to R. What You Will Learn Learn
about current state of Big Data processing using R programming language and its powerful statistical
capabilities Deploy Big Data analytics platforms with selected Big Data tools supported by R in a costeffective and time-saving manner Apply the R language to real-world Big Data problems on a multi-node
Hadoop cluster, e.g. electricity consumption across various socio-demographic indicators and bike share
scheme usage Explore the compatibility of R with Hadoop, Spark, SQL and NoSQL databases, and H2O
platform In Detail Big Data analytics is the process of examining large and complex data sets that often
exceed the computational capabilities. R is a leading programming language of data science, consisting
of powerful functions to tackle all problems related to Big Data processing. The book will begin with a
brief introduction to the Big Data world and its current industry standards. With introduction to the R
language and presenting its development, structure, applications in real world, and its shortcomings.
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Book will progress towards revision of major R functions for data management and transformations.
Readers will be introduce to Cloud based Big Data solutions (e.g. Amazon EC2 instances and Amazon RDS,
Microsoft Azure and its HDInsight clusters) and also provide guidance on R connectivity with relational
and non-relational databases such as MongoDB and HBase etc. It will further expand to include Big Data
tools such as Apache Hadoop ecosystem, HDFS and MapReduce frameworks. Also other R compatible tools such
as Apache Spark, its machine learning library Spark MLlib, as well as H2O. Style and approach This book
will serve as a practical guide to tackling Big Data problems using R programming language and its
statistical environment. Each section of the book will present you with concise and easy-to-follow steps
on how to process, transform and analyse large data sets.

R Cookbook
Statistical Computation for Programmers, Scientists, Quants, Excel Users, and Other Professionals Using
the open source R language, you can build powerful statistical models to answer many of your most
challenging questions. R has traditionally been difficult for non-statisticians to learn, and most R
books assume far too much knowledge to be of help. R for Everyone, Second Edition, is the solution.
Drawing on his unsurpassed experience teaching new users, professional data scientist Jared P. Lander
has written the perfect tutorial for anyone new to statistical programming and modeling. Organized to
make learning easy and intuitive, this guide focuses on the 20 percent of R functionality you’ll need to
accomplish 80 percent of modern data tasks. Lander’s self-contained chapters start with the absolute
basics, offering extensive hands-on practice and sample code. You’ll download and install R; navigate
and use the R environment; master basic program control, data import, manipulation, and visualization;
and walk through several essential tests. Then, building on this foundation, you’ll construct several
complete models, both linear and nonlinear, and use some data mining techniques. After all this you’ll
make your code reproducible with LaTeX, RMarkdown, and Shiny. By the time you’re done, you won’t just
know how to write R programs, you’ll be ready to tackle the statistical problems you care about most.
Coverage includes Explore R, RStudio, and R packages Use R for math: variable types, vectors, calling
functions, and more Exploit data structures, including data.frames, matrices, and lists Read many
different types of data Create attractive, intuitive statistical graphics Write user-defined functions
Control program flow with if, ifelse, and complex checks Improve program efficiency with group
manipulations Combine and reshape multiple datasets Manipulate strings using R’s facilities and regular
expressions Create normal, binomial, and Poisson probability distributions Build linear, generalized
linear, and nonlinear models Program basic statistics: mean, standard deviation, and t-tests Train
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machine learning models Assess the quality of models and variable selection Prevent overfitting and
perform variable selection, using the Elastic Net and Bayesian methods Analyze univariate and
multivariate time series data Group data via K-means and hierarchical clustering Prepare reports,
slideshows, and web pages with knitr Display interactive data with RMarkdown and htmlwidgets Implement
dashboards with Shiny Build reusable R packages with devtools and Rcpp Register your product at
informit.com/register for convenient access to downloads, updates, and corrections as they become
available.

Practical Machine Learning in R
Learn how to program by diving into the R language, and then use your newfound skills to solve practical
data science problems. With this book, you'll learn how to load data, assemble and disassemble data
objects, navigate R's environment system, write your own functions, and use all of R's programming
tools.

Hands-On Machine Learning with R
Perform data analysis with R quickly and efficiently with more than 275 practical recipes in this
expanded second edition. The R language provides everything you need to do statistical work, but its
structure can be difficult to master. These task-oriented recipes make you productive with R
immediately. Solutions range from basic tasks to input and output, general statistics, graphics, and
linear regression. Each recipe addresses a specific problem and includes a discussion that explains the
solution and provides insight into how it works. If you’re a beginner, R Cookbook will help get you
started. If you’re an intermediate user, this book will jog your memory and expand your horizons. You’ll
get the job done faster and learn more about R in the process. Create vectors, handle variables, and
perform basic functions Simplify data input and output Tackle data structures such as matrices, lists,
factors, and data frames Work with probability, probability distributions, and random variables
Calculate statistics and confidence intervals and perform statistical tests Create a variety of graphic
displays Build statistical models with linear regressions and analysis of variance (ANOVA) Explore
advanced statistical techniques, such as finding clusters in your data

Hands-On Programming with R
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A guide to software development using the R programming language covers such topics as closures,
recursion, anonymous functions, and debugging techniques.

Beginning R
Beginning R, Second Edition is a hands-on book showing how to use the R language, write and save R
scripts, read in data files, and write custom statistical functions as well as use built in functions.
This book shows the use of R in specific cases such as one-way ANOVA analysis, linear and logistic
regression, data visualization, parallel processing, bootstrapping, and more. It takes a hands-on,
example-based approach incorporating best practices with clear explanations of the statistics being
done. It has been completely re-written since the first edition to make use of the latest packages and
features in R version 3. R is a powerful open-source language and programming environment for statistics
and has become the de facto standard for doing, teaching, and learning computational statistics. R is
both an object-oriented language and a functional language that is easy to learn, easy to use, and
completely free. A large community of dedicated R users and programmers provides an excellent source of
R code, functions, and data sets, with a constantly evolving ecosystem of packages providing new
functionality for data analysis. R has also become popular in commercial use at companies such as
Microsoft, Google, and Oracle. Your investment in learning R is sure to pay off in the long term as R
continues to grow into the go to language for data analysis and research. What You Will Learn: How to
acquire and install R Hot to import and export data and scripts How to analyze data and generate
graphics How to program in R to write custom functions Hot to use R for interactive statistical
explorations How to conduct bootstrapping and other advanced techniques

Hands-On Deep Learning with R
An Essential Reference for Intermediate and Advanced R Programmers Advanced R presents useful tools and
techniques for attacking many types of R programming problems, helping you avoid mistakes and dead ends.
With more than ten years of experience programming in R, the author illustrates the elegance, beauty,
and flexibility at the heart of R. The book develops the necessary skills to produce quality code that
can be used in a variety of circumstances. You will learn: The fundamentals of R, including standard
data types and functions Functional programming as a useful framework for solving wide classes of
problems The positives and negatives of metaprogramming How to write fast, memory-efficient code This
book not only helps current R users become R programmers but also shows existing programmers what’s
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special about R. Intermediate R programmers can dive deeper into R and learn new strategies for solving
diverse problems while programmers from other languages can learn the details of R and understand why R
works the way it does.

Hands-On Data Science with R
Data science has taken the world by storm. Every field of study and area of business has been affected
as people increasingly realize the value of the incredible quantities of data being generated. But to
extract value from those data, one needs to be tra

R for Data Science
Learn how to program by diving into the R language, and then use your newfound skills to solve practical
data science problems. With this book, you’ll learn how to load data, assemble and disassemble data
objects, navigate R’s environment system, write your own functions, and use all of R’s programming
tools. RStudio Master Instructor Garrett Grolemund not only teaches you how to program, but also shows
you how to get more from R than just visualizing and modeling data. You’ll gain valuable programming
skills and support your work as a data scientist at the same time. Work hands-on with three practical
data analysis projects based on casino games Store, retrieve, and change data values in your computer’s
memory Write programs and simulations that outperform those written by typical R users Use R programming
tools such as if else statements, for loops, and S3 classes Learn how to write lightning-fast vectorized
R code Take advantage of R’s package system and debugging tools Practice and apply R programming
concepts as you learn them

R Markdown
Guides professionals and students through the rapidly growing field of machine learning with hands-on
examples in the popular R programming language Machine learning—a branch of Artificial Intelligence (AI)
which enables computers to improve their results and learn new approaches without explicit
instructions—allows organizations to reveal patterns in their data and incorporate predictive analytics
into their decision-making process. Practical Machine Learning in R provides a hands-on approach to
solving business problems with intelligent, self-learning computer algorithms. Bestselling author and
data analytics experts Fred Nwanganga and Mike Chapple explain what machine learning is, demonstrate its
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organizational benefits, and provide hands-on examples created in the R programming language. A perfect
guide for professional self-taught learners or students in an introductory machine learning course, this
reader-friendly book illustrates the numerous real-world business uses of machine learning approaches.
Clear and detailed chapters cover data wrangling, R programming with the popular RStudio tool,
classification and regression techniques, performance evaluation, and more. Explores data management
techniques, including data collection, exploration and dimensionality reduction Covers unsupervised
learning, where readers identify and summarize patterns using approaches such as apriori, eclat and
clustering Describes the principles behind the Nearest Neighbor, Decision Tree and Naive Bayes
classification techniques Explains how to evaluate and choose the right model, as well as how to improve
model performance using ensemble methods such as Random Forest and XGBoost Practical Machine Learning in
R is a must-have guide for business analysts, data scientists, and other professionals interested in
leveraging the power of AI to solve business problems, as well as students and independent learners
seeking to enter the field.

Practical Data Science with R
Data Science in Education Using R is the go-to reference for learning data science in the education
field. The book answers questions like: What does a data scientist in education do? How do I get started
learning R, the popular open-source statistical programming language? And what does a data analysis
project in education look like? If you’re just getting started with R in an education job, this is the
book you’ll want with you. This book gets you started with R by teaching the building blocks of
programming that you’ll use many times in your career. The book takes a "learn by doing" approach and
offers eight analysis walkthroughs that show you a data analysis from start to finish, complete with
code for you to practice with. The book finishes with how to get involved in the data science community
and how to integrate data science in your education job. This book will be an essential resource for
education professionals and researchers looking to increase their data analysis skills as part of their
professional and academic development.

Hands-On Machine Learning with Scikit-Learn, Keras, and TensorFlow
Dive into the RStudio Integrated Development Environment (IDE) for using and programming R, the popular
open source software for statistical computing and graphics. This concise book provides new and
experienced users with an overview of RStudio, as well as hands-on instructions for analyzing data,
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generating reports, and developing R software packages. The open source RStudio IDE brings many powerful
coding tools together into an intuitive, easy-to-learn interface. With this guide, you’ll learn how to
use its main components—including the console, source code editor, and data viewer—through descriptions
and case studies. Getting Started with RStudio serves as both a reference and introduction to this
unique IDE. Use RStudio to provide enhanced support for interactive R sessions Clean and format raw data
quickly with several RStudio components Edit R commands with RStudio’s code editor, and combine them
into functions Easily locate and use more than 3,000 add-on packages in R’s CRAN service Develop and
document your own R packages with the code editor and related components Create one-click PDF reports in
RStudio with a mix of text and R output

R Programming for Data Science
This invaluable addition to any data scientist's library shows you how to apply the R programming
language and useful statistical techniques to everyday business situations as well as how to effectively
present results to audiences of all levels. To answer the ever-increasing demand for machine learning
and analysis, this new edition boasts additional R tools, modeling techniques, and more. Practical Data
Science with R, Second Edition takes a practice-oriented approach to explaining basic principles in the
ever-expanding field of data science. You'll jump right to real-world use cases as you apply the R
programming language and statistical analysis techniques to carefully explained examples based in
marketing, business intelligence, and decision support. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook
in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.

R Programming for Beginners
"This book introduces you to R, RStudio, and the tidyverse, a collection of R packages designed to work
together to make data science fast, fluent, and fun. Suitable for readers with no previous programming
experience"--

Learning R Programming
Learn how to program by diving into the R language, and then use your newfound skills to solve practical
data science problems. With this book, you’ll learn how to load data, assemble and disassemble data
objects, navigate R’s environment system, write your own functions, and use all of R’s programming
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tools. RStudio Master Instructor Garrett Grolemund not only teaches you how to program, but also shows
you how to get more from R than just visualizing and modeling data. You’ll gain valuable programming
skills and support your work as a data scientist at the same time. Work hands-on with three practical
data analysis projects based on casino games Store, retrieve, and change data values in your computer’s
memory Write programs and simulations that outperform those written by typical R users Use R programming
tools such as if else statements, for loops, and S3 classes Learn how to write lightning-fast vectorized
R code Take advantage of R’s package system and debugging tools Practice and apply R programming
concepts as you learn them

R For Dummies
Become an efficient data scientist with R About This Book Explore the R language from basic types and
data structures to advanced topics Learn how to tackle programming problems and explore both functional
and object-oriented programming techniques Learn how to address the core problems of programming in R
and leverage the most popular packages for common tasks Who This Book Is For This is the perfect
tutorial for anyone who is new to statistical programming and modeling. Anyone with basic programming
and data processing skills can pick this book up to systematically learn the R programming language and
crucial techniques. What You Will Learn Explore the basic functions in R and familiarize yourself with
common data structures Work with data in R using basic functions of statistics, data mining, data
visualization, root solving, and optimization Get acquainted with R's evaluation model with environments
and meta-programming techniques with symbol, call, formula, and expression Get to grips with objectoriented programming in R: including the S3, S4, RC, and R6 systems Access relational databases such as
SQLite and non-relational databases such as MongoDB and Redis Get to know high performance computing
techniques such as parallel computing and Rcpp Use web scraping techniques to extract information Create
RMarkdown, an interactive app with Shiny, DiagramR, interactive charts, ggvis, and more In Detail R is a
high-level functional language and one of the must-know tools for data science and statistics. Powerful
but complex, R can be challenging for beginners and those unfamiliar with its unique behaviors. Learning
R Programming is the solution - an easy and practical way to learn R and develop a broad and consistent
understanding of the language. Through hands-on examples you'll discover powerful R tools, and R best
practices that will give you a deeper understanding of working with data. You'll get to grips with R's
data structures and data processing techniques, as well as the most popular R packages to boost your
productivity from the offset. Start with the basics of R, then dive deep into the programming techniques
and paradigms to make your R code excel. Advance quickly to a deeper understanding of R's behavior as
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you learn common tasks including data analysis, databases, web scraping, high performance computing, and
writing documents. By the end of the book, you'll be a confident R programmer adept at solving problems
with the right techniques. Style and approach Developed to make learning easy and intuitive, this book
comes packed with a wide variety of statistical and graphical techniques and a wealth of practical
information for anyone looking to get started with this exciting and powerful language.

Geospatial Health Data
Conquer the complexities of this open source statistical language R is fast becoming the de facto
standard for statistical computing and analysis in science, business, engineering, and related fields.
This book examines this complex language using simple statistical examples, showing how R operates in a
user-friendly context. Both students and workers in fields that require extensive statistical analysis
will find this book helpful as they learn to use R for simple summary statistics, hypothesis testing,
creating graphs, regression, and much more. It covers formula notation, complex statistics, manipulating
data and extracting components, and rudimentary programming. R, the open source statistical language
increasingly used to handle statistics and produces publication-quality graphs, is notoriously complex
This book makes R easier to understand through the use of simple statistical examples, teaching the
necessary elements in the context in which R is actually used Covers getting started with R and using it
for simple summary statistics, hypothesis testing, and graphs Shows how to use R for formula notation,
complex statistics, manipulating data, extracting components, and regression Provides beginning
programming instruction for those who want to write their own scripts Beginning R offers anyone who
needs to perform statistical analysis the information necessary to use R with confidence.

Software for Data Analysis
This step-by-step guide demonstrates how to build simple-to-advanced applications through examples in R
using modern tools. About This Book Get a firm hold on the fundamentals of R through practical hands-on
examples Get started with good R programming fundamentals for data science Exploit the different
libraries of R to build interesting applications in R Who This Book Is For This books is for aspiring
data science professionals or statisticians who would like to learn about the R programming language in
a practical manner. Basic programming knowledge is assumed. What You Will Learn Discover techniques to
leverage R's features, and work with packages Perform a descriptive analysis and work with statistical
models using R Work efficiently with objects without using loops Create diverse visualizations to gain
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better understanding of the data Understand ways to produce good visualizations and create reports for
the results Read and write data from relational databases and REST APIs, both packaged and unpackaged
Improve performance by writing better code, delegating that code to a more efficient programming
language, or making it parallel In Detail R is a high-level statistical language and is widely used
among statisticians and data miners to develop analytical applications. Often, data analysis people with
great analytical skills lack solid programming knowledge and are unfamiliar with the correct ways to use
R. Based on the version 3.4, this book will help you develop strong fundamentals when working with R by
taking you through a series of full representative examples, giving you a holistic view of R. We begin
with the basic installation and configuration of the R environment. As you progress through the
exercises, you'll become thoroughly acquainted with R's features and its packages. With this book, you
will learn about the basic concepts of R programming, work efficiently with graphs, create publicationready and interactive 3D graphs, and gain a better understanding of the data at hand. The detailed stepby-step instructions will enable you to get a clean set of data, produce good visualizations, and create
reports for the results. It also teaches you various methods to perform code profiling and performance
enhancement with good programming practices, delegation, and parallelization. By the end of this book,
you will know how to efficiently work with data, create quality visualizations and reports, and develop
code that is modular, expressive, and maintainable. Style and Approach This is an easy-to-understand
guide filled with real-world examples, giving you a holistic view of R and practical, hands-on
experience.

R Programming By Example
Through a series of recent breakthroughs, deep learning has boosted the entire field of machine
learning. Now, even programmers who know close to nothing about this technology can use simple,
efficient tools to implement programs capable of learning from data. This practical book shows you how.
By using concrete examples, minimal theory, and two production-ready Python frameworks—Scikit-Learn and
TensorFlow—author Aurélien Géron helps you gain an intuitive understanding of the concepts and tools for
building intelligent systems. You’ll learn a range of techniques, starting with simple linear regression
and progressing to deep neural networks. With exercises in each chapter to help you apply what you’ve
learned, all you need is programming experience to get started. Explore the machine learning landscape,
particularly neural nets Use Scikit-Learn to track an example machine-learning project end-to-end
Explore several training models, including support vector machines, decision trees, random forests, and
ensemble methods Use the TensorFlow library to build and train neural nets Dive into neural net
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architectures, including convolutional nets, recurrent nets, and deep reinforcement learning Learn
techniques for training and scaling deep neural nets

R for Everyone
Master the programming skills you need to turn raw, unfiltered data into deep insights and get ready for
a data science and analytics career with this definitive guide to R Programming for Beginners! Do you
want to get started learning how to program, but don't know where to begin? Are you interested in moving
beyond Excel sheets and learning one of the most powerful programming language used in cutting edge
research such as machine learning? If you answered yes to any of these questions, then this book might
just be what you need. R can be a royal pain in the neck sometimes. Even seasoned programmers and data
analysts still struggle with it. But it doesn't have to be you. In this guide, you're going to learn
everything you need to do heavy data wrangling in R, with graded exercises and examples at the end to
help you reinforce what you've learned. Here's a preview of what you're going to discover in R
Programming for Beginners Step-by-step instructions to help you set up and install the R Environment
with photos How to properly Execute R Scripts with your favorite code editor Everything you need to know
about the R syntax-statements, blocks, comments, and keywords Steps to help you write your very first R
script and begin your programming journey The 6 data types supported by the R programming language How
to name variables and assign values to them Steps to help you write well-defined user functions
effectively How to control program flow with decision making control structures and loops How to
visualize data with R programming and lots more! Whether you're completely new to programming and have
never written a single line of code before, or you're an intermediate or experienced R programmer
looking to brush up on the basics, this book has everything you need to master R completely. Scroll to
the top of the page and click the "Add to Cart" button to get started today!

The Art of R Programming
The high-level language of R is recognized as one of the most powerful and flexible statistical software
environments, and is rapidly becoming the standard setting for quantitative analysis, statistics and
graphics. R provides free access to unrivalled coverage and cutting-edge applications, enabling the user
to apply numerous statistical methods ranging from simple regression to time series or multivariate
analysis. Building on the success of the author’s bestselling Statistics: An Introduction using R, The R
Book is packed with worked examples, providing an all inclusive guide to R, ideal for novice and more
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accomplished users alike. The book assumes no background in statistics or computing and introduces the
advantages of the R environment, detailing its applications in a wide range of disciplines. Provides the
first comprehensive reference manual for the R language, including practical guidance and full coverage
of the graphics facilities. Introduces all the statistical models covered by R, beginning with simple
classical tests such as chi-square and t-test. Proceeds to examine more advance methods, from regression
and analysis of variance, through to generalized linear models, generalized mixed models, time series,
spatial statistics, multivariate statistics and much more. The R Book is aimed at undergraduates,
postgraduates and professionals in science, engineering and medicine. It is also ideal for students and
professionals in statistics, economics, geography and the social sciences.

Hands-on Programming with R
Master the programming language of choice among statisticians and data analysts worldwide Coming to
grips with R can be tough, even for seasoned statisticians and data analysts. Enter R For Dummies, the
quick, easy way to master all the R you'll ever need. Requiring no prior programming experience and
packed with practical examples, easy, step-by-step exercises, and sample code, this extremely accessible
guide is the ideal introduction to R for complete beginners. It also covers many concepts that
intermediate-level programmers will find extremely useful. Master your R ABCs ? get up to speed in no
time with the basics, from installing and configuring R to writing simple scripts and performing
simultaneous calculations on many variables Put data in its place ? get to know your way around lists,
data frames, and other R data structures while learning to interact with other programs, such as
Microsoft Excel Make data dance to your tune ? learn how to reshape and manipulate data, merge data
sets, split and combine data, perform calculations on vectors and arrays, and much more Visualize it ?
learn to use R's powerful data visualization features to create beautiful and informative graphical
presentations of your data Get statistical ? find out how to do simple statistical analysis, summarize
your variables, and conduct classic statistical tests, such as t-tests Expand and customize R ? get the
lowdown on how to find, install, and make the most of add-on packages created by the global R community
for a wide variety of purposes Open the book and find: Help downloading, installing, and configuring R
Tips for getting data in and out of R Ways to use data frames and lists to organize data How to
manipulate and process data Advice on fitting regression models and ANOVA Helpful hints for working with
graphics How to code in R What R mailing lists and forums can do for you

Big Data Analytics with R
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The second edition of a bestselling textbook, Using R for Introductory Statistics guides students
through the basics of R, helping them overcome the sometimes steep learning curve. The author does this
by breaking the material down into small, task-oriented steps. The second edition maintains the features
that made the first edition so popular, while updating data, examples, and changes to R in line with the
current version. See What’s New in the Second Edition: Increased emphasis on more idiomatic R provides a
grounding in the functionality of base R. Discussions of the use of RStudio helps new R users avoid as
many pitfalls as possible. Use of knitr package makes code easier to read and therefore easier to reason
about. Additional information on computer-intensive approaches motivates the traditional approach.
Updated examples and data make the information current and topical. The book has an accompanying
package, UsingR, available from CRAN, R’s repository of user-contributed packages. The package contains
the data sets mentioned in the text (data(package="UsingR")), answers to selected problems (answers()),
a few demonstrations (demo()), the errata (errata()), and sample code from the text. The topics of this
text line up closely with traditional teaching progression; however, the book also highlights computerintensive approaches to motivate the more traditional approach. The authors emphasize realistic data and
examples and rely on visualization techniques to gather insight. They introduce statistics and R
seamlessly, giving students the tools they need to use R and the information they need to navigate the
sometimes complex world of statistical computing.

R Programming Fundamentals
Study data analysis and visualization to successfully analyze data with R Key Features Get to grips with
data cleaning methods Explore statistical concepts and programming in R, including best practices Build
a data science project with real-world examples Book Description R Programming Fundamentals, focused on
R and the R ecosystem, introduces you to the tools for working with data. To start with, you'll
understand you how to set up R and RStudio, followed by exploring R packages, functions, data
structures, control flow, and loops. Once you have grasped the basics, you'll move on to studying data
visualization and graphics. You'll learn how to build statistical and advanced plots using the powerful
ggplot2 library. In addition to this, you'll discover data management concepts such as factoring,
pivoting, aggregating, merging, and dealing with missing values. By the end of this book, you'll have
completed an entire data science project of your own for your portfolio or blog. What you will learn Use
basic programming concepts of R such as loading packages, arithmetic functions, data structures, and
flow control Import data to R from various formats such as CSV, Excel, and SQL Clean data by handling
missing values and standardizing fields Perform univariate and bivariate analysis using ggplot2 Create
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statistical summary and advanced plots such as histograms, scatter plots, box plots, and interaction
plots Apply data management techniques, such as factoring, pivoting, aggregating, merging, and dealing
with missing values, on the example datasets Who this book is for R Programming Fundamentals is for you
if you are an analyst who wants to grow in the field of data science and explore the latest tools.

Efficient R Programming
Learn how to perform data analysis with the R language and software environment, even if you have little
or no programming experience. With the tutorials in this hands-on guide, you’ll learn how to use the
essential R tools you need to know to analyze data, including data types and programming concepts. The
second half of Learning R shows you real data analysis in action by covering everything from importing
data to publishing your results. Each chapter in the book includes a quiz on what you’ve learned, and
concludes with exercises, most of which involve writing R code. Write a simple R program, and discover
what the language can do Use data types such as vectors, arrays, lists, data frames, and strings Execute
code conditionally or repeatedly with branches and loops Apply R add-on packages, and package your own
work for others Learn how to clean data you import from a variety of sources Understand data through
visualization and summary statistics Use statistical models to pass quantitative judgments about data
and make predictions Learn what to do when things go wrong while writing data analysis code

The R Book
The Foundational Hands-On Skills You Need to Dive into Data Science “Freeman and Ross have created the
definitive resource for new and aspiring data scientists to learn foundational programming skills.”
–From the foreword by Jared Lander, series editor Using data science techniques, you can transform raw
data into actionable insights for domains ranging from urban planning to precision medicine. Programming
Skills for Data Science brings together all the foundational skills you need to get started, even if you
have no programming or data science experience. Leading instructors Michael Freeman and Joel Ross guide
you through installing and configuring the tools you need to solve professional-level data science
problems, including the widely used R language and Git version-control system. They explain how to
wrangle your data into a form where it can be easily used, analyzed, and visualized so others can see
the patterns you’ve uncovered. Step by step, you’ll master powerful R programming techniques and
troubleshooting skills for probing data in new ways, and at larger scales. Freeman and Ross teach
through practical examples and exercises that can be combined into complete data science projects.
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Everything’s focused on real-world application, so you can quickly start analyzing your own data and
getting answers you can act upon. Learn to Install your complete data science environment, including R
and RStudio Manage projects efficiently, from version tracking to documentation Host, manage, and
collaborate on data science projects with GitHub Master R language fundamentals: syntax, programming
concepts, and data structures Load, format, explore, and restructure data for successful analysis
Interact with databases and web APIs Master key principles for visualizing data accurately and
intuitively Produce engaging, interactive visualizations with ggplot and other R packages Transform
analyses into sharable documents and sites with R Markdown Create interactive web data science
applications with Shiny Collaborate smoothly as part of a data science team Register your book for
convenient access to downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become available. See inside book
for details.

Deep Learning with R
A hands-on guide for professionals to perform various data science tasks in R Key Features Explore the
popular R packages for data science Use R for efficient data mining, text analytics and feature
engineering Become a thorough data science professional with the help of hands-on examples and use-cases
in R Book Description R is the most widely used programming language, and when used in association with
data science, this powerful combination will solve the complexities involved with unstructured datasets
in the real world. This book covers the entire data science ecosystem for aspiring data scientists,
right from zero to a level where you are confident enough to get hands-on with real-world data science
problems. The book starts with an introduction to data science and introduces readers to popular R
libraries for executing data science routine tasks. This book covers all the important processes in data
science such as data gathering, cleaning data, and then uncovering patterns from it. You will explore
algorithms such as machine learning algorithms, predictive analytical models, and finally deep learning
algorithms. You will learn to run the most powerful visualization packages available in R so as to
ensure that you can easily derive insights from your data. Towards the end, you will also learn how to
integrate R with Spark and Hadoop and perform large-scale data analytics without much complexity. What
you will learn Understand the R programming language and its ecosystem of packages for data science
Obtain and clean your data before processing Master essential exploratory techniques for summarizing
data Examine various machine learning prediction, models Explore the H2O analytics platform in R for
deep learning Apply data mining techniques to available datasets Work with interactive visualization
packages in R Integrate R with Spark and Hadoop for large-scale data analytics Who this book is for If
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you are a budding data scientist keen to learn about the popular pandas library, or a Python developer
looking to step into the world of data analysis, this book is the ideal resource you need to get
started. Some programming experience in Python will be helpful to get the most out of this course
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